
 

 

 

 

 

  

2017 WA Youth Championship 
GREEN FLEET RACING INTEREST— SPREAD THE WORD! 

 

The Cruising Yacht Club of WA is a great spot for first-time Green Fleet Sailors.  

The Green Fleet Course will be straight off the front of the club with easy viewing to all of the parents.  Sailing out to the 

start line and coming into shore between races will be very quick and “Green Fleet friendly” with our launching facilities. 

Before racing each day, instructor will have a Green Fleet Skippers Meeting to discuss the weather, course area and plan 

for the day, along with sailing tips and answering any questions about the day’s racing. Additional coaches will be assisting 

on the Green Fleet course each day depending on the entry numbers. There is no need for parents to bring their own 

coach boats because of the on the water support and being so close to shore. 
During the racing, all the Green Fleet sailors will get help from the coaches before and at the start, around marks and 

throughout the race if needed. The back end of the Green Fleet sailors will receive more coaching support and 

encouragement all the way to the finish.  

The Intermediate and Open Sailors will be competing on a combined course just north of the Green Fleet race area.  

For more information contact Leanne Alderson at Australian Sailing on 9386 2438 or leanne.alderson@sailing.org.au or 
dean.caple@sailong.org.au for any info about the event.    
 

 

Visit www.youthchamps.org.au for more information 
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